
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Lady Catholic 
Primary School 

 

  January  
2021 

NEWS  
from the Head 

What a busy start to the new 
term and year it has been! 
Despite the obvious challenges 
of partial closure of schools, I 
am delighted to report we 
have 100% engagement with 
remote/in school learning and 
every child has been able to 
access the lessons over the 
past month. Although remote 
learning does not replace being 
in the classroom, the efforts to 
mirror a ‘school day’ as far as is 
practical have been 
phenomenal and very well 
achieved!  

A huge thank you to pupils, 
parents, staff and governors 
for all their hard work and 
commitment so far. Everyone 
has worked together to make 
the best of a testing situation 
and the emotional support to 
one another that has been the 
magic ingredient to success. 
Thank you! Mrs Nicholson 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Consultations 

 

Parent Consultations 

We have scheduled Parent Consultations for 9th/10th/11th March from 3.30-

5.30pm and it is our hope to continue with these as planned. After half term, 

Mrs Snowball will write to you with details of the format, as depending on the 

advice at that time, we may not be able to run them as we did in October.  

School reopening 

At the time of writing we do not have any further details on the return of all 

pupils to school. It is our aim to have all pupils back on site as soon as is 

safe and permitted and we will do all we can to give you as much notice as 

possible of any changes. 
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A beautiful January morning 

at OLS! 

           

Excellent prayers of thanks 

and baking from our Year R 

pupils 


